
Seth Michael Hopkins
This policy (which acts as an ordinance) was REPEALED by 5-0 vote of the
Brandon Selectboard at its regular warned meeting of 14 July 2025 and entered into
the Selectboard minutes on 15 July 2025.

The public is advised that citizens have the right to petition for a townwide vote on the
Selectboard’s action to repeal per 24 VSA § 1973.

The public is further advised that if no voter petition is received by 44 days from the vote
of the Selectboard (August 28, 2025), the ordinance repeal will become effective 60 days
from the vote of the Selectboard (September 15, 2025).

Questions may be directed to Seth Hopkins, Town Manager (manager@brandonvermont.gov)
by email or in-person at the Town Office, 49 Center Street.


